

Republic of the Philippines Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

Regional Office III

Matulungin St., Diosdado Macapagal Government Center, Brgy. Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga, Philippines



CHEDRO III MEMORANDUM

No. 143, s. 2019

To

: Presidents/Heads, Private and Public Higher Education Institutions in the

Province of Pampanga and Bulacan

Subject

: SAFE CAMPUSES INITIATIVE SEMINAR - WORKSHOP

Date

: December 12, 2019

The University of California – San Francisco Police in coordination with the Philippine National Police – Police Regional Office 3 and the Commission on Higher Education Regional Office III will conduct Safe Campuses Initiative Seminar – Workshop on December 16, 2019, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, at PANA Hall, Philippine National Police Regional Office III, Camp Olivas, City of San Fernando, Pampanga.

Resource speakers for the seminar-workshop are Capt. Mike Denison and Lt. Mark Zuasola from the University of California-San Francisco Police. In line with this, the school administrators/incharge of campus security are invited to attend this activity.

No registration fee shall be charged to the participants

For more details, please contact:

Dr. Ces Noble

Lingkod Bayani

Cel. No.: (0932) 904 5376

or

PP/Cpt. Kris Gonzales

PNP, Police Regional Office 3

Cel. No.: (0916) 314 1998

Participation of all concerned is enjoined.

MS. LORA L. YUSI

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Director IV

Reference: Letter from BGen. RO. Sermonia, Regional Director, PNP-PRO3

T7/memorandum scis